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Improvements are coming to Woodbridge Avenue

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 

improvements along Woodbridge Avenue, from Kipling Avenue to 

Islington Avenue, including watermain replacement, sanitary sewer 

enhancements and road improvements.

In addition to the underground infrastructure improvements, the City will also

be reconstructing the road, providing parking lay-bys, traffic signals, roadway and

pedestrian lighting and surface enhancements with streetscaping and landscape features.

These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-term 

sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Construction Timelines

The Design Phase of the project is now complete, with construction anticipated to start 

the week of April 4, 2022 and be completed by summer 2023.

For More Information

Project details and timelines will continue to be posted at vaughan.ca/WoodbridgeAve. 

Check back often for updates.  
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City of Vaughan:
Infrastructure Delivery department 

Infrastructure Development

T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8917

E: infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/WoodbridgeAve

vaughan.ca

For questions related to this project, contact: 

Consultant:
IBI Group 

Contractor:
Four Seasons Site Development Ltd.

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
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